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JUN 171975Docket Nos. 50-289 .

- and 50-320

Metropolitan Edison Company
ATTN: R. C. Arnold

Vice President - Generation
P. O. Box 542
Da=Aing, Pennsylvania 19603-

-

Gentlemen:
,

Amendments in Title 10 Chapter I, Code of Federal Regulations, Part
50, concerning Appendix I which sets forth the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission's decision regarding numerical guides for design, objectives
and limiting conditions for operation to meet the criterion for "as
low as practicable" for radioactive materials in light-water-cooled
nuclear power reactors were published by the Con: mission on May 5,
1975, (40 FR 19439) and became effective on June 4,1975.

Since.your application for a permit to construct Three Mile Island,
Units 1 and 2 was filed prior to January 2,1971, you must submit to
the Commission within a period of twelve months from June 4, 1975:

*

1. Such informati m ae is necessary to evaluate the manna
employed for keeping radioactivity in effluents to un-
restricted areas as low as practicable, including all
such information as is required by 50.34a (b) and (c)
not already contained in your application; and

2. Plans and proposed technical specifications developed
for the purpose of keeping releases of radioactive
materials to unrestricted areas during normal reactor
operations, including expected operational occurrences,
as low as practicable. -

The staff is in the process of developing specific procedures which
will include consideration of the Appendix I guidelines, and expects
to have specific guidance available by September, 1975.
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In the interim, we recommend that you develop information which would
! demonstrate that the design of the equipment installed to maintain

control over radioactive materi'Is in gaseous and liquid effluents
i

expected to be produced during reactor operations will conform to
the Appendix I guidelines.

!

Our request and sch:dule for specific information vill be sent
to you after development of the specific review procedures. We
believe that the information referred to above should be submitted.as soon as feasible before June 4, 1976.

- Sincerely,
Original signed by.

Da i:! R. Muller

Deniel R. Muller, Assistant Director
j for Environmental Projects

Division of Reactor Licensing,

i

cc: (see attached list) ,
!

-

~

DISTRIBUTION:.

Dockets (ENVIRON)
- NRC PDR

Local PDR
, ,

,
.

' EP Branch Chiefs
EP Licensing Assistants
DRMuller
ED

_

~

RDeYoung
VMoore
KGoller

.
-

.

.

'

_ _

e r^gn ,)s/J dJU
_ _

-

-

_

RL:EP RL:EP ELD' RL:ADEPoWVIC a >

EPM Bra h Chief UScinte brDR,,,,,,,, ,.

mars h
' b. ...
. . .

.

Foran AIC.318 (Rev. 9 53) AEG 0240 - # u. a. eovsnmasswv rninvino orricas se74 sas.see

. '



a

. -~ --

< . -

Three Mile Island, Units 1 and 2

cc: GPU Service Corporation
Richard W. Heward, Project Manager
Tho=as M. Crimmins, Jr., Safety and

Licensing Manager
260 Cherry Hill Road
Parsippany, New Jersey 07054

G. F. Trowbridge, Esq.
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
Barr Building
910 - 17th St., N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20006

' '

Dr. Chauncey R. Kepford
675 C Colony Drive

"

York, Pennsylvania 17404 ~
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